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May 9, 2017 
 

 
 
Vanessa Nason 
36793-06410315@requests.muckrock.com 
 
 
Ms. Nason: 
 
I am writing on behalf of the Kansas Department for Children and Families (DCF) in regards to your 
Kansas Open Records Act request made on April 26, 2017, requesting records pertaining to “specific 
foods, products, or services that cannot be purchased using EBT cards” and “types of establishments 
that do not accept EBT cards (for example, jewelry stores, firearms dealers, etc.).” 
 
Please find the answers to your request attached to this email.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Theresa Freed 
Director of Communications 
Kansas Department for Children and Families 
785-296-0537 
Theresa.freed@ks.gov 
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